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WILTON POLICE DEPARTMENT TOURS AVAILABLE ON SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19 
 
The Wilton Police Department will be offering tours of its facility on Saturday, October 19, 2019 
between 9 am and 1 pm.  Members of the community are welcome to stop by anytime during 
these hours for a tour. 
 
The tours are being offered in conjunction with the work of the Police-Town Hall Building 
Committee that has been charged with studying the deficiencies and needs of the police 
headquarters and recommending a cost effective solution to the Board of Selectmen.  The 
committee encourages residents to take advantage of the tours to learn about the building’s 
challenges first hand and to learn more about the project by visiting 
www.WPDTownHallProject.org.  The project is being advised by Wilton’s Director of Public 
Works & Facilities and assisted by Colliers International which has been hired as the Owner’s 
Project Manager for Phase 1 of the project. 

 
For more information about the tours, please contact Captain Tom Conlan of the Wilton Police 
Department at (203) 834-6256. 
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